CONFIDENTIAL

Foreign and Commonwealth Office

London SWI1A 2AH

5 June, 1985
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Talks with the Chinese Premier: Trade and Economic Issues

Thank you for your letter of 5 June asking for
comments on a revised line for the Prime Minister's
use on this subject on her talks with Premier Zhao
tomorrow.

This is confirmation that the FCO (including the
ODA) have no difficulties with your proposed line.

I am copying this letter to John Mogg (DTI),
Leigh Lewis (Minister without Portfolio's Office),
Richard Broadbent (Chief Secretary's Office),
Michael McCulloch (ODA) and Richard Hatfield
(Cabinet Office).
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(C R Budd)
Private Secretary

C D Powell Esq
10 Downing Street
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